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29th January 2024
Mr Matt Carthy TD
Dáil Eireann

Leinster House 

Dublin 2

Re: 
PQ ref 1726/24 
“To ask the Minister for Health if he will ensure that wi-fi access is provided for patients and visitors attending Cavan Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter.”
Dear Deputy Carthy,
There is a patient and visitor wireless service in Cavan Hospital today. 
This hospital is also part of the new wireless program in the HSE where it will get a new and modern wireless network that will also provide patient and visitor wireless services via the central Government Guest Internet Access service. 

This is a multi-year program and requires detailed wireless network surveying and additional network cabling at all sites. In hospital settings this can take time and be challenging to deal with from an operation perspective. 

Additional hospital sites will get added to the list of in progress sites during the year in line with the HSE Acute Hospital services priority. 

Yours sincerely,


____________________________________

Fran Thompson, 

Chief Information Officer, eHealth, HSE.



